
Consultative Collaborative PhD Programme (CPP) Meeting 

The School Management held a Consultative Meeting with the 2011 class of CPP Students on 9th 
January 2015 in the director’s board room. The meeting was convened to deliberate on progress 
with PhD thesis writing and is part of monthly meetings organized by the director to fast track PhD 
students’ progress. The meeting deliberated on among other matters issues surrounding terms and 
conditions of scholarship and internship.  The students were encouraged to work hard towards 
completion of their PhD programme. 


